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Health Infrastructure  

Works Notice 
Blayney MPS Redevelopment  

11 February 2025 

Temporary hydraulic and electrical works:  
12 – 28 February 2025 

Health Infrastructure is building the Blayney MPS Redevelopment to provide high 
quality health and aged care services closer to home, in a modern facility which 
will continue to meet local health care needs for years to come. 

 
Health Infrastructure has engaged Taylor Construction to carry out the work, which is being completed in 
stages. Stage 1 works, the construction of the new Residential Aged Care wing and Inpatient Unit, is 
now underway.  

This notice is to inform that there will be temporary hydraulic and electrical supply works taking place on 
the site from Wednesday 12 February until Friday 28 February 2025. Power supply will not be 
affected. 

These works include: 

• Installation of exclusion zone fencing and 
signage. 

• Delivery and unloading of materials to the 
designated work area.  

• Installation of cable ladders, including 
across rooftop between two buildings (see 
pic on right). Warning flags will be erected 
under the cable ladder. 

• Installation of cables. 

• Isolation and connection to existing Main 
Switch Board.  

 

Work times will be between 7.00am and 
5.00pm on weekdays in accordance with 
planning approvals. We will let you know in advance of any changes to these days and times. 

How will the work affect you? 

• There will be no direct impacts to MPS operations, including no loss of power.  

• All works will take place externally except for when the contractors will walk through the MPS to 
investigate existing services, placing ladders to access ceiling panels.  

• Partial closure of emergency side entrance to install ladder – access to Emergency will be 
maintained for emergency vehicles at all times. Ambulance NSW has been notified.  
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We recognise that building new infrastructure can be disruptive to staff, residents, patients, neighbours, 
nearby businesses and road users. All construction activities are carried out with the health and safety of 
the local community as our top priority.  

Keeping you informed 

Staff, residents, patients, visitors, neighbours and the community will continue to be kept informed of 
construction works and any impacts via Works Notices, Project Updates, social media posts, 
flyers/posters and the project website, www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au (site alerts tab), where appropriate. 

If you would like to speak with a member of the project team directly, you can call us on 02 9978 5439 or 
email us at HI-BlayneyMPSRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au.   

 

For more information 

Visit our website via the QR code, or at  

W: mps.health.nsw.gov.au 

Or contact 

T: 02 9978 5439 

E: HI-BlayneyMPSRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 

 

 


